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IMPORTANT DATES

Monday, April 3rd thru 
Friday, April 7th
Interim Assessment Week
Monday, April 10th thru

Tuesday, April 18th
Spring Recess

(No School)

Students return to school on 

Wednesday, April 19th 

Friday, April 21st
End of 2nd Marking Period
Monday, April 24th 
Beginning of 3rd   Marking
Period 
Thursday, April 27th
Parent Portfolio Workshop
5:30 – 7:00 PM
SLT- 6:00 PM 

PTA – 7:00 PM
Nomination for 2017 -2018 PTA Executive Board
Saturday, April 29th
Regents Review 

(Various subjects)

9:00 AM – 2:00 PM
Spring Recess is one of the signs that the finish line for the academic year is around the corner. Thus the next three months are critical to ensure that all our students finish the year on a positive note. Now is the time for parents to assess their child’s progress and plan with him/her for the remainder of the year. For students who are on track, they must remain focused. Students not on track must step up to the plate to make sure they will meet all the requirements for promotion or graduation.
For the final stretch, we need parents to work with us so their child can meet the goals that were set for them at the beginning of the year.  To make this possible, parents can help us address absenteeism and tardiness, remind their child to attend 9th period classes when applicable, and encourage them to take advantage of afterschool tutoring and/or review classes for the upcoming June Regents. Failure to address any of these issues can jeopardize their child’s accumulation of course credits for graduation and may increase the chances of his/her attending summer school.

Keeping abreast of your child’s academic performance is easier with PupilPath. By downloading it to your iPhone/iPad devices, you can get notifications on your child’s progress, as well as timely school announcements and upcoming events.  For parents’ registration codes, please contact Ms. Chu at (718)388-1260, Ext. 2273. 
Going forward, each student’s individual effort and commitment will determine the type of summer he/she will experience this year.  It can be a time to relax and recharge, an opportunity to get work experience to enhance their college application, or attend summer school to recover failed classes or Regents to be ready for the next level. 
Parent engagement is the first step to parent empowerment.  Parental involvement plays a significant role in student achievement and performance.  A strong parent group can make a difference in how a school functions.   Please join us to nominate yourself or another parent for next year’s PTA Executive Board on Thursday, April 27th at 7:00 P.M. Make your voice count by providing feedback on issues that directly affect your child and contribute to the direction of WHSAD PTA next year.  Get involved and be part of the solution.
